





Would you like to have your question featured on our "Ask The Menahel" column or have something you would like featured in the newsletter? Contact Mrs. Mond at newsletter@torahinstitute.org



Naftali Neuberger

Daniel Rosenblum

Mordechai Stieglitz

Yosef Frankel

Mordechai Neuberger

Elazar Yaakov Goodman

Avigdor Deutsch



### ALL AROUND THE PRESCHOOL













































# THE TITELES COPE

### A NOTE FROM RABBI HEXTER

The Brachos Album was the most recent program for our 1st and 2nd grade talmidim. Boys earned cards with colorful pictures of foods for saying brachos clearly. The four week program brought a terrific ruach to our cheder that generated an awareness of knowing the proper brachos on foods, as well as saying brachos clearly. Every day during snack time our lunchroom was transformed into a "brachos fair" with boys earning, trading, and gluing in their cards into the proper brachos section of their albums. Many boys completed their albums by receiving 80 cards, and having "Divrei Bracha" inscribed on the front page from their father and mother. The program culminated with a special Erev Shabbos mesiba together with negunim and kugel. May we continue to appreciate all the brachos Hashem showers upon us constantly.



























## THE TITELES COPE

### **GHOSON** BEREOSHOS SEUDA



















### HONOR ROLL TRIP BY B DANIEL ROSENBLUM

This year for the Honor Roll Trip TI took the boys snow tubing. First, all boys who made the Honor Roll went down to the lunch room for a delicious supper; deli subs, chips, pickles, and soda. Afterwards, all the boys got onto the buses. Once we got there, boys were either able to walk up or take the lift up the mountain. After the kids got up the mountain, they were able to go down the mountain in groups of 1-3 kids. It was a lot of fun! Thank you very much, Rabbi Hirsch, Rabbi Hexter, Rabbi Adlin, Rabbi Reischer and all the staff members who made this amazing trip for us. It was a high point of the year!

















### RAV MOSHE HILLEL HERSCH and VISITS TO

















4TH GRADE MIZBEACH DISPLAY





























### THE TITELES COPE

### 3rd Grade Siyum Mishnayos By: Elie Miller

After months of Jearning Mesechta Brachos, the night finally came!
Dressed in our best, TI third graders arrived at our siyum in the BJSZ
banquet hall. We ate a delicious meal and sang an inspiring song written by
Rabhi Berger. After singing, we watched a great video that included almost
every boy in third grade and listened carefully to the speakers. Afterwards, we
ate a yummy dessert and danced a lot. Then it was time to go home. The next
day we would start Yuma!









































# THETITELESCOPE

### ROBOTICS

















12 ANGRY MEN PLAY









LEARNING THE HEIMLICH MANEUVER







# THETITELESCOPE

### RECESS AROUND TO











RABBO BERGER'S 3RD GRADE SOYUM









RABBI EISEMANN'S 2ND GRADE SIYUM









CONTEST WITH RABBITRABI

